CIAC Boys and Girls Soccer Committee
Minutes
1/8/20

1. The committee accepted the tournament report from Tom Malin.
a. There was a discussion about whether boys and girls would change sites in the future. Gregg Simon discussed the process of selecting sites. He said that the plan is to flip sites for next season.
1. The committee approved the minutes from the November 8, 2019 meeting.
1. The soccer financial report (July 2019 through June 2020) was distributed to the committee.
1. The committee discussed the report of cards for the 2019 season. 9 schools exceeded the limit. The committee established dates to meet with those schools who exceeded the card limits on January 29, 2020 beginning at 2:00. The committee will divide into two groups. Mr. Simon will prepare a packet of information from each school.
1. The committee discussed the concept of changing the start date of the season. Mr. Simon indicated that this is something that is not in control of this issue. Mr. Simon will bring this idea to the CIAC season limitations committee.
1. Mr. Simon indicated that the CIAC has a contract with Spalding, therefore the tournament ball can not be changed.
1. The committee directed Gregg Simon to speak to Matt Fisher regarding the issue of having both schools report cards.
1. The committee indicated that they want to recommend that there needs to be someone at the table for varsity games. This could be added to the Alert section of the Soccer Sport Packet.
1. A discussion took place on lopsided scores.
1. The committee read a letter from the West Hartford Public Schools. A discussion took place about the tournament schedule dates.Gregg will discuss the dates with Tom Malin.
1. The committee read a letter from Mark Landers at Glastonbury HS. 
k. A discussion took place regarding the Golden Goal rule. The committee directed Gregg to implement a survey to coaches: 
k. “With regards to overtime procedure in the CIAC tournament soccer matches, do you prefer to:” 
ii. A. Maintain current overtime procedure with 2 overtime periods played in full
ii. B. Institute a Golden Goal Result
ii. Comments.
i. The committee read a letter from Christian Ghiglia, Waterford Girl’s coach. A discussion took place regarding the state tournament divisions.
i. Next meeting dates:
 January 29, 2020 at 2:00 pm
Wednesday, April 22, 2020 at 3:00 pm

